
07.07.2015

Williams Mullen Labor and Employment Chair David Burton was quoted in a July 7 Law 360 article 

about an NLRB case regarding whether mandatory arbitration agreements prohibiting workers from 

pursuing class or collective claims violate the National Labor Relations Act. The article is available to 

subscribers here.
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